
Mike O’Neill 

Detective, Alton Police Department 

 

Detective Mike O’Neill has been with the Alton, IL Police Department for over 15 years.  In 

2007, Mike joined the Investigations Bureau.  In that role, Mike primarily investigates child 

sexual and physical abuse cases, sexual crimes against adults, child pornography, and missing 

persons.    Detective O’Neill  is a member of the Greater St. Louis Major Case Squad, Southern 

Illinois Child Death Investigation Task Force, ILEAS, Illinois Crisis Intervention Team, and is a 

Certified Hostage/Crisis Negotiator. 

 

“The Madison County Child Advocacy Center plays an important role in our community, 

which is where I have lived my whole life.  The Child Advocacy Center concept has become a 

necessity in criminal investigations and the safety of our community's children. The 

professionalism and experience of Madison County CAC staff make this CAC one of the best in 

the country. As a board member, I plan to do my best in promoting the continued success of this 

organization.” –Mike O’Neill    

 

 


